
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St.  PO Box 235 
Delanson, New York 12053 

 
Period of November 1, 2020 – November 30, 2020 

 
Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                        973,000 gals 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day                                          32,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                   42.5 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                                   1.08 gals. 
 
Monday, November 2, 2020: 
 * Attended Village Board meeting via Zoom 
 
Tuesday, November 3, 2020: 
 * At Mayors request, postponed plant tour with she and Bucky 
 
Wednesday, November 4, 2020: 
 * Purchased electric light fixtures for the plant at Allied 
 
Thursday, November 5, 2020: 
 * Replaced light fixture near door at plant 
 * Spoke with Travis at Slack Chemical about Carus Poly Ortho 
 * Spoke with Slack’s lab in Illinois about lab certification 
 * Spoke with Dominick Di Carlo at Schenectady Co. DOH about  
    replacing Carus 3190 with Carus Poly Ortho 
 * Confirmed my telephone conversation with Dominick through an  
   email to both he and Jennifer Priebe  Forwarded info to Gayle 
 
Wednesday, November 11, 2020: 
 * Called JH Consulting to request TTHM & HAA5 sample kit 
 * Heard from Jason Preisner that it was OK to turn on #2 & #3 
 
Thursday, November 12, 2020: 
 * Hazard Mitigation Plan update meeting cancelled 
 
Saturday, November 14, 2020: 
 * Steve and I flushed hydrants 
 * Made arrangement with residents to collect Lead/Copper samples 
 
Monday, November 16, 2020: 
 * Picked up Lead/Copper samples from residents 
 * Sent monthly bacti and quarterly TTHM & HAA5 samples to lab 
 * Texted Jason concerning the return of the keys for the plant from Aztec 
 
Wednesday, November 18, 2020: 



 * Text from Jason that he will follow through on key return 
 
Tuesday, November 24, 2020: 
 * Responded to question from Melanie Merrick regarding well water 
 * Draining filter #3 
 
Wednesday, November 25, 2020: 
 * Steve and I cleaned filter #3 
 
Monday, November 30. 2020: 
 * Jason resolved issue with Aztec Construction concerning lead cords  
   from the plant that were packed up by workers when the project ended 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________- 
THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED.  
COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF 

CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & INDEPENDENCE AVE SW,  

WASHINGTON, DC  202500410  (518)895-2100   TDD# 1-800-662-1220 

    
 
 


